From: Ruth Weinstein

To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: C & H Hog Farm General Permit ARG590000
Date: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 5:09:12 PM

To staff at ADEQ:

If ADEQ allows the requested modification by C and H Hog Farm for permission to
spray untreated waste from tank trucks, it will be compounding its gross error in
permitting the farm in the first place and will further demonstrate ADEQ's lack of
concern for public health in the Mt. Judea community and the ecological health of
our treasure, the Buffalo National River where so many people enjoy outdoor
recreation. Please no modifications until sound scientific practices observing the
health of the community and river are put into place. Tank truck spraying of fields
from waste ponds is not acceptable.

Sincerely,
Ruth Weinstein, an avid kayaker and supporter of sustainable, safe agriculture

2930 Little Red River Road
Marshall, AR 72650
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